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Date: October 23, 2020 
 
To: Eric Scott 
 
From: Tim Cazier, P.E. 
 
RE: Ragsdale Reservoirs, DRMS File No. M-2020-007; 
 TR-01, Site Specific Data Review – September 9, Technical Revision Request 

to Resolve Conditional Approval 
 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) engineering staff has reviewed 
the September 9, 2020 Technical Revision Request to Resolve Conditional Approval 
submitted by L.G. Everist with site specific data provided by Deere & Ault.   
 
The sample locations and samples analyzed are consistent with what was agreed upon 
during the July 1, 2020 meeting.  The Laboratory Test Results support the use of the 
strength parameters used in the June 5, 2020 Cannon Lands Slope Stability Technical 
Memorandum by Deere & Ault.  The stipulation requiring the Applicant to conduct a 
geotechnical analysis utilizing site-specific data to verify the factors of safety presented 
in the application, and submit the geotechincal report to the Division should be 
considered resolved. 
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